
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL  

KAMPTEE ROAD, NAGPUR 

GARBARAMBH 2025  

GRADES: PRE-NURSERY TO II 

14TH SEPTEMBER, 2025 

Delhi Public School Kamptee Road, Nagpur celebrated the festival of Navratri with 

great enthusiasm by organising Garbarambh on 14th September, 2025 in the school 

premises. The celebration was marked by the enthusiastic participation of both students 

and parents, making it a truly inclusive and joyful event. 

The programme began with a short speech on the importance of Navratri and the 

cultural significance of Garba. Soon, the atmosphere was filled with the beats of 

traditional music as the students, dressed in colourful chaniya cholis and kediyas, 

danced gracefully in circles. The parents also joined in with equal enthusiasm, wearing 

vibrant traditional attire and adding to the festive spirit. 

The highlight of the celebration was the Parent-Child Garba Round, where families 

performed together, creating an atmosphere of joy and unity. Teachers, students and 

parents danced hand in hand, strengthening the bond between the school and the parent 

community. Prizes for the Best Traditional Dress and Best Garba Performance added 

excitement to the event. 

The programme concluded with words of appreciation from the Principal, who praised 

the collaborative spirit of the participants and encouraged everyone to continue 

preserving India’s rich cultural heritage. The Garbarambh 2025 celebration was truly 

memorable, filled with laughter, rhythm and togetherness, leaving a lasting impression 

on both students and parents. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


